The President of Cameroon and Mrs. Ahidjo thanked
the Governor General and lirs. Michener. the people of Canada
and the federal and provincial governments for the warm welcome
they received during their visit to Canada.

President Ahidjo has invited the Prime Minister of
Canada to make an official visit to Cameroon, on a date to be
arranged later.
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